
FOLLOW UP REGARDING HOA  COVENANTS 
 

We, your HOA Directors, would like to thank 
everyone who has worked hard in their yard 
this spring.  The effort has really made Arbor 
Springs standout in its beauty and 
attractiveness to all.  Pride in our 
neighborhood shows and we want to continue 
the effort to not only maintain the 
attractiveness but to enhance our property 
values for everyone.  We would appreciate your 
continued awareness of the need to: (1) 
regularly cut grass; (2) clean grass clippings off 
of street, sidewalks, and driveways; (3) insure 
yard lamp posts are properly functioning; (4) 
repair any damage to homes such as missing 
window shutters or other decorative trim; and 
(5) repainting and maintaining mailboxes. 
 
We also thank everyone for their 
acknowledgement of not parking a vehicle 
overnight on the street.    
 
If you have issues or concerns with any of the 
items above, please contact one of your HOA 
Directors. 
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Upcoming Meeting  For Prospective 

Committee Volunteers!!! 
 

Some of you have graciously volunteered to be 

on a committee. Our first meeting will be on 

Thursday May 23rd @ 7:00 pm at the home of 

Dan & Christine Magoun,1592 Redsunset  Dr. 

For those who have not already volunteered, 

you are welcome to join us.  Please contact 

Dan at Magoundb@att.net or call him at  317-

431-4555  so that we can get a head  count.  

The committees are as follows: 

- Architectural Review Committee, required 

by our HOA Covenants and Restrictions.  

- Finance Committee (assist with budget). 

-  Neighborhood Watch Committee (promote 

security and safety) 

- Social Activities Committee (coordinate 

neighborhood yard sale and gatherings), 

- Neighborhood Beautification Committee 

(assist with upkeep of HOA properties, 

promote neighborhood pride and 

cleanliness).  
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